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Erratum

In the reivew by Martins et al., entitled “Comparison Between Continuous Positive Airway Pressure and High-Flow Nasal Cannula
as Postextubation Respiratory Support in Neonates: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis” (Turk Arch Pediatr. 2022; 57(6):581-
590. DOI: 10.5152/TurkArchPediatr.2022.22161) that was published in the November 2022 issue of Turkish Archives of Pediatrics,
now includes a statement that indicates “Catarina Martins and Rita Pissarra made equal contributions to the work”.

The the statement of the author has been implemented on the online version of this article.

You can access the corrected version of the article through the link below: https://turkarchpediatr.org/en/comparison-between-
continuous-positive-airway-pressure-and-high-flow-nasal-cannula-as-postextubation-respiratory-support-in-neonates-a-
systematic-review-and-meta-analysis-131442
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